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Dear Akemi. 
 
Services for Australian Rural and Remote Allied Health support the content in the Consultation 
Papers and consequently have no further comments. 
 
Regards 
 
Rod Wellington  I  Chief Executive Officer 
Services for Australian Rural and Remote Allied Health   
Ground Floor, 10-12 Campion Street, Deakin, ACT 2600   
PO Box 74, Deakin West, ACT 2600 

p: 02 6285 4960 I m: 0412 727 659 I f: 02 6162 4094 I e: rod@sarrah.org.au I w: www.sarrah.org.au 
 

 
 

            
             

 Please consider the environment before printing this email 

  
Disclaimer: This message (including any attachments) is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential 
and/or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you should not disclose, copy or use any part o f it. 

Please delete all copies immediately and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, 
and are not necessarily the views of The Services for Australian Rural and Remote Allied Health Inc (SARRAH). While 
SARRAH employs anti-virus software, we cannot guarantee that this email is free from viruses and we recommend that the 
email and any attachments be tested before opening.  
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